
Statement of Reasons for banning U-Turn movement in Waterside Drive 

The banning of U-turns in Waterside Drive is proposed as part of the planning 

consent for the new secondary school Walton Heathside, Waterside Drive. Banning 

U-Turn manoeuvres in Waterside Drive is required to ensure the safety of all users in 

an environment where at School opening and closing times during the day it is likely 

that car drivers dropping children at school will want to turn in the road to the 

detriment of all other users. 
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